Minutes of the WG&E Meeting on Installations with the Heath MLB
October 11, 2022 at 1:30
virtual meeting

Present: WG&E: Chris LaVertu, Betsy Loiko (arrived at1:38)

MLB: Art Schwenger, David Gordon, Bill Fontes, and Ned Wolf with

MLP Manager Sheila Litchfield

Brian responded to questions from the MLB that Sheila had emailed to WCF before the meeting. He said he would have Betsy send list of addresses yet to be installed. In responding to "What are other towns doing in terms of setting a hard end date?", Brian said that there are other towns that have set a hard date early. He recommended reaching out to 10 or 20 potential customers.

Art expressed the MLB's appreciation for the October 4th Meet and Greet mentioning both the collegiality and the hors d'oeuvres.

Betsy arrived at 1:38 and reported that there has been 1 seasonal disconnect. Among the possible terminations that Betsy sent to Sheila on September 30th, Betsy said that 8 have been shut off and 4 reconnected.

The meeting adjourned at 1:43.

Respectfully submitted,

Ned Wolf